
Greetings, 
 
We will soon be debating Governor Walker’s 2013-15 Budget in the State Assembly. It is important that I hear 

from you since this legislation will affect you, your family, and our community.  This public hearing will provide 

an opportunity for an open discussion on issues and an excellent chance to have your voice heard.  

 

As you may know, Governor Walker’s biennial budget represents a significant shift in Wisconsin’s priorities, 

including an unprecedented increase in funding for taxpayer-funded private voucher schools, rejection of  fed-

eral Medicaid expansion dollars, the selling of state owned buildings and power plants,  and a proposed income 

tax cut of approximately $83/year for the average Wisconsin family. 

 

Rep. Hintz State Budget Public Hearing 

 

When:                    Monday, May 6, 2013 

Time:                      6:00 – 8:00pm 

Where:  UW-Oshkosh 

  Reeve Memorial Union   

  Room 227A 

  748 Algoma Blvd 

  Oshkosh, WI 54901 

Parking:               Lot 15 or 32 (Overflow lot 13 – by tennis courts)  

 

 
RSVP on Facebook 

 

I look forward to hearing from you and your neighbors. Please spread the word and encourage others to attend. 

Hearing from you is the most important part of my job as your state representative.    

Con t a c t  I n f o rma t i o n  

Representative Gordon Hintz 

109 North, State Capitol 

P.O. Box 8952 

Madison, WI  53708 

 

Toll Free: (888) 534-0054 

Fax:  (608) 282-3654 

 

Email: Rep. Hintz@legis.wi.gov 

 

legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/hintz/ 
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